
Parent Forum Tuesday 18th May 2021

Present
Rebecca Wilkinson
Lee Pimblett
Ruth Culley (towards the end of the meeting)
13 Parent Attendees

ASPECTS DISCUSSED
● Opening up of restrictions and the possibility of events like Sports Day/School Production
● Feedback from the Parents’ Questionnaire
● School Grounds
● Lunchtimes moving forward
● Transition
● Re-structuring of Upper Keystage 2 classes
● Traffic situation

QUESTIONS RAISED BY PARENTS
● Are there any good chess players amongst the staff-could a lunchtime chess club be an

option?  RW to survey the staff
● Can Netball be considered as an extra curricular activity? RW to speak to staff
● What is happening in terms of pupils who have Children’s University Points? Y6 Pupils to be

rewarded at the End of Year Awards Ceremony
● Can we consider a school band? RW to liaise with Mrs Heynemand
● What is happening with regard to swimming? Swimming will recommence in the new

academic year
● What is happening with regards to the choir? RW to speak to Mrs Heynemand with a view to

Choir recommencing as soon as we are able to safely do so
● Will Xeno Music be allowed back on site after half term? RW to follow this up
● When are the Secondary School Open Days for Year 5
● What is happening over Road Safety? The SLT have met with Councillor Morgan and Steve

Donnelly to discuss our options. After the half term, we plan to hold a follow up meeting
with representatives from both Knowsley and Liverpool.

● How are the children who are consistently well behaved rewarded? This is done through
Disciple of the Week. As soon as we are able to start going across to the Infant School  we
will re-introduce this. We also issue postcards from the Headteacher.

● What is happening with regard to a Year 6 play? A year 6 play will be going ahead-whether
this will be live or virtual will depend on restrictions on 21st June.

● Do we know what is happening about Holy Communion? Holy Communion and
Reconciliation is to transfer to Year 5-school will be involved in preparing the children

At the end of the meeting, parents expressed their gratitude for everything that the school had done
during this time.  See below actions to follow up :-

ACTIONS TO FOLLOW UP BY WHOM



A variety of lunchtime activities to be made
available to pupils (when restrictions
allow)-eg. Sport/IT/Games (Chess)

SLT

Netball Team to be considered RW to survey staff
Year 6 Award Ceremony to be organised-
Pupils who have accrued Children’s
University Points to be rewarded in some
way.

SLT + Y6 staff

Possibility of a School Band to be
considered

RW to liaise with Mrs Heynemand

Choir to recommence as soon as it is safe
to do so

RW to liaise with Mrs Heynemand

Xeno Music to be followed up. LP
Secondary School Open days to be
followed up

RC

Date for follow up Road Safety Meeting to
be agreed

RW to finalise date with Councillor
Morgan

 Date of next meeting Thursday 8th July (9.30am)


